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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear All,

I hope you and your families had a joyful Christmas, however you spent it. I have not prepared a Prayer Cycle for 2018 as the situation in the Province is so fluid at the moment, we do not really know what lies ahead, but following last year’s practice perhaps we could join in praying for following communities in particular months and we can look at other points for prayer as they arise?

January: our own communities as we look ahead to 2018, for willing hearts to help with organisation and leadership, for new members.
February: Our Feast of Light Celebrations and for Trinity Community, Cardiff.
March: for Seeds Community, London and for our journey through the last few weeks of Lent.
April: for a true experience of the joy of Easter and for Salisbury Community and Lantern Community, Swansea.
May: for Caterham Community and for Gloucester community still in formation.
June: for Roundabout Community, Briton Ferry and members of the former Eastleigh Community
July: for Fareham Community and Palm Community, Gorseinon.
August: for Exmouth community and for community chaplains.
September: for Frome Community and our new community guidelines.
October: for Bridge Community, Bristol and for Amesbury Community.
November: for Medway Community and for Hayes Community.
December: for members of the former Rosemary Community, Bath and for our wider Faith and Light family.

I should like to wish you all the best for 2018, I pray that whatever challenges you face you may know God’s love holding you, and that your communities will be places of encouragement and affirmation.

God bless,

Love Sue
